
 

 

 
   THE KINDERGARTE STARTERS - DUBAI 

KGS / C/ 343-20                  CIRCULAR                                     16/12/2020 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Please be informed that on account of Christmas and New year’s eve, the school office will remain closed 

on Thursday, 24th December 2020 and Thursday, 31st December 2020. 

 

‘We wish you all Merry Christmas and a Happy New year ‘. 

 
 
Thank you. 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 
 

 


